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Melissa Anderson  

Department of Planning, Industry & 

Environment 

GPO Box 39 

Sydney NSW 2300 

 
Emailed: 
Melissa.Anderson@planning.nsw.gov.au 
 
25 November 2019

Our ref: DOC19/968407 

Your ref: SSD 7293 

 

 

Dear Ms Anderson 

Subject: Sancrox Quarry Expansion Project (SSD 7293) – Environmental Impact Statement 

Thank you for the opportunity to provide advice on the above matter. This is a response from the 

NSW Department of Planning, Industry & Environment – Division of Resources & Geoscience.   

The Environmental Impact Statement (EIS) includes a summary of the regional and local geology, 

cross sections and extractive staging plans. However, to demonstrate the resource has been 

adequately assessed and reported, the referenced Hanson 2015 resource investigation report 

should be supplied to the Division.  

The proponent should be required to provide annual production data for the subject site to the 

Division as a condition of development consent. 

The Division has no issues with the identified biodiversity offset area.  

Queries regarding the above information, and future requests for advice in relation to this matter, 
should be directed to the Division of Resources & Geoscience - Land Use team at 
landuse.minerals@geoscience.nsw.gov.au. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Andrew Helman 

Senior Geoscientist – Land Use Assessment 

Geological Survey of NSW, Division of Resources & Geoscience  
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